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Kansas Wildlife, Parks and Tourism Commission Meeting Cancelled

To ensure the health and safety of the public, commissioners and staff, the Kansas
Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism (KDWPT) is cancelling its March 26,
2020 commission meeting that was scheduled to be held at the Kansas State
Historical Society and Museum in Topeka.

Regulations that were scheduled to be voted on during the public hearing portion
of the March 26 meeting will be rescheduled for a future date. Parties interested
in providing comment on public hearing items may do so electronically by
contacting commissioners, here
https://ksoutdoors.com/KDWPT-Info/Commission/Commissioners.

To view pending regulation changes, future meetings, or to view video recordings
of past meetings, visit https://ksoutdoors.com/KDWPT-Info/Commission.
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